8. AKAROA SERVICE CENTRE MANAGER'S UPDATE

8.1 COMMUNITY BOARD FUNDING

At the December Board meeting the Community Development Adviser spoke to the Board regarding the funding that was available for the Akaroa-Wairewa area, however there was still some confusion over what the funds were intended for, and how they could be allocated. The Board asked staff to clarify the funding issue.

I have consulted with the Finance Manager and the Secretariat Manager, along with Community Development staff, and have ascertained the level of available funding. (See attached spreadsheet)

The Board will need to decide how it wishes to proceed with allocating the balance of Discretionary Funding, and the Project (Reserves) Funding should that be available.